To:

The Honorable Town Council

The Honorable Town Clerk

Re:

North and East Burial Grounds Commission - James Riccio

It is with great sadness that I must inform you of the death of Mr. James Riccio, a dedicated member of the North and East Burial Grounds Commission.

Mr. Riccio served the Commission honorably for several years and his dedication, knowledge, and presence will be missed.

The Commission requests that you begin the process of interviewing for the open position.

Respectfully Submitted,

Edward Carusi, Co-Chair

North and East Burial Grounds Commission